
Construction Update for the Week of June 17

Construction of concrete retaining walls and
abutments for the bridge will continue this
week. The abutments will connect the surface
of the bridge to the ground and help support
the weight of the roadway over the bridge.
 
As a reminder, crews hope to finish bridge
construction this summer and will then begin
installing the pedestrian covered walkways
and new steel archway.

Construction of the new storm and sewer infrastructure on the north section of Main
Street is complete! The roadway has been patched and lane markings striped allowing
crews to reopen Main Street north of Algonquin Road to all traffic. We thank you for
your patience during this stage of construction.

 

For more information and the latest detour map, visit the
 Old Town project website.

http://www.oldtownalgonquin.org/



